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HotlineHotline  

  President’s Message          

 

I have a sore back, an aching right shoulder, a tender left knee and a swollen 

head. It is noon on Saturday, February 24, 2007, Spaghetti + 1. The aching body 
parts are easily remedied with Advil but I have no intention of taking measures 

against the swollen head for a while. 

For the 20th time in ECSL history, we have pulled off one of the premier family 

fund-raising events in Fort Bend County. We did it with style, we did it with grace 
and we did it with joy. Our President Elect, Clark Walter, is beaming with antici-

pation of one of the most enjoyable duties a president elect has; creating the 
charitable giving budget. He is in this giddy state because of your efforts and the 

efforts of our extended Exchange family; friends, relatives, Boy Scouts, corporate 
sponsors, auction bidders and many, many others. Thanks to all who participated and especially to our 

Spaghetti leadership team, ably chaired by Paul DeMarsh. 

As a club we are once again over the hump that starts in early fall with Santa’s Exchange and smashes 
head first into Spaghetti. If there is ever a time when we can get on one another’s nerves and ruffle 

one another’s feathers, this was it! Let’s take a collective deep breath and enjoy the serenity that 
spring brings to our club. Spring holds the promise of fun social programs, child abuse prevention 

month with our school decorating contest, and the opportunity to enjoy one another’s company and 
friendship. 

I already feel the Advil kicking in but 

please put up with my swollen pride 

for a few more weeks. 

Regards,  

Stewart Jacobson  

Interim President 
 

Many thanks to our sponsors.                  

Bottom left to right:  Paul Hillegeist 

of Quest Offshore Resources, Inc., 

Kay Parker of Fitts, Roberts Co., P.C., 

Linda Patterson of Bill Heard Chevro-

let, Kent Reynolds of Baker Petrolite 

Middle row:  Paul DeMarsh, Spaghetti Cook-Off Chair, Charles Stansell, Scott McClintic of Early, McClin-

tic & McMillan, LLP             

Back row:  John Wantuch of Nalco Company and Rick Riley & Stewart Jacobson of Dearborn & Creggs 

Other Sponsor: Gables Residential, Fluor Corporation, Pappa La Rosa Flying Pizza, County Judge Bob 

Hebert, Eco Resources, Inc., First Community Bank 

Supporters: Bank of Texas, Champion Technologies, Duecker Rubber Service, Frost Bank, LJA Engi-

neering & Surveying, Inc., Matera Paper Co., Ltd., Mayor David Wallace, Null, Lairson P.C., Riverstone, 

Sullins, Johnston, Rohrbach & Magers, P.C., Windstream Communications, 

Team Cook-Off Sponsors: Dearborn & Creggs – Sugar Land Police, FB Constables Pct. 4 and TDC 

Jester Unit 4 

Fitts, Roberts & Co., P.C. – FB Constables Pct. 2, Missouri City Police and TDC Jester Unit 4 

Business Spirit Promotional Products – FB District Attorney and TDC Jester Unit 3 

Charles & Paula Stansell – FB County Sheriff’s Office and TDC Jester Unit 1 
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Texas Louisiana Gulf Coast District               

Exchange Clubs 42nd Annual 

Crime Prevention Dinner 

Honoring Local  

Law Enforcement 

Saturday, April 21, 2007 

Westin Galleria, 5060 West Alabama 

6:30 PM Cocktails – 7:00 PM Dinner 

For Reservations Call 

Susan Schwartz @ 832-264-4478 or  

Marjorie Evans @ 713-947-5418 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

            

  

Our guest speaker at the ECSL meeting on 

February 28th was Timothy R. Jenny, 

Ph.D., Superintendent of Schools, Fort Bend 

ISD. Dr Jenny explained the necessity of 

rezoning FBISD to accommodate our rapidly 

growing population. He also gave us a 

glimpse into the future where a Gifted  

Academy and other Academies will be    

created to service our diverse student body. 

Interim President Stewart Jacobson pre-

sented Dr. Jenny with a Sugar Land in a Box 

game for speaking to our members.        

Photos by Sue Lockwood 

Fort Bend County                   

District Attorney's   Office      

Sponsored by Business Spirit       

Promotional Products 

Fort Bend County            

Sheriff's Office                  

Sponsored by                

Charles and Paula Stansell 

Fort Bend Constables               

Precinct 2, Sponsored by                          

Fitts Roberts and Co., P.C.  
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Andy Stewart won First Prize:   

A Cruise on Freedom of the Sea 

with an ocean-view cabin and 

airfare for two. 

Don and Sherry Burns won a trip to Paris ! 

Photos by Michelle Badillo 

Al McDonald, Linda Lupro, Donnell   

Cooper, Don Burns, Leslie Woods,   

Kenneth Chambers, Patty Hoelker,   

Patrick Husband, Louis Garvin, Mike 

Flory, Brenda Pullen 
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